Evans, Sandra E

From: Susan J. Allread [SALLREAD@greenvillefederaLcom]
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2003 5:10 PM
To: infocollection.comments@ots.treas.gov' / /
Subject: TFR Revisions,OMB No. 1550-0023
!I_quflgld like to respond to the proposed revisions to the quarterly
i
Financiaclj Report as stated in OMB No. 1550-2003. After reading the
propose
TFR/CMR revisions several times, none seems to concern me near as much
as
the possibility of shorter reporting deadlines. 1 always read any
Froposed
_l(_algislation open for comment, but have never spoken my opinion before.
is
time | feel | have to. | am discouraged at the thought of having even
one

day less than the current filing deadlines. | currently use every day
(inc=uding weekends) from the time the quarter-end data is available,
unti

:he day the report is due, working on various schedules of the report.
n

Lhe event a person is responsible for both the TFR and CMR, completing
oth

reports within current deadlines is extremely difficult as itis. The

only

filing deadline changes that would help those of us responsible for
preparing the reports would be to extend the due date, certainly not
restrict it.

Susan Allread

Greenville Federal Savings & Loan
Greenville, Ohio

(937)548-4158




